From: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 7:43 PM EST

To: Mark Schwartz <mschwartz@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: Follow-up and availability to meet in early January?

Mark,

It was great to speak with you at the Arlington Chamber lunch. Would you be available to meet for coffee in early January? It would
be great to hear your perspectives on next steps as we move forward with our headquarters here.

Additionally, John Schoettler, our Vice President of Global Real Estate will be in Arlington on January 17. We spoke with Christina
yesterday, and she is going to reach out to you about finding time to meet with John and our team when he is here.

Thanks and very best,

Andrea

Andrea Faval Public Policy Director | Amazon
afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510




